
 

PAGE 1 of 1 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE 

Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commission of the Local Agency Formation 
Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) intends to amend LAFCO’s Conflict of 
Interest Code pursuant to Government Code section 87300. 
 
A conflict of interest code designates those employees, members, officers, and 
consultants who make or participate in the making of decisions which may affect 
financial interests and who must disclose those interests in financial disclosure 
statements.  The amendment is being done pursuant to the biennial review of the 
Code required under Government Code section 87306.5 and to include a new 
position that is required to be designated. 
 
The proposed amended Conflict of Interest Code will be considered by the 
Commission on February 3, 2021 at 1:15 p.m. at 70 West Hedding Street, 1st Floor, 
San Jose, California.  The meeting will be conducted pursuant to the provisions of 
the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20 dated March 17, 2020 and will be held 
telephonically only. Any interested person may be present telephonically and 
comment at the public meeting or may submit written comments concerning the 
proposed amended Code.  Any comments or inquiries should be directed to the 
attention of Neelima Palacherla, Executive Officer, 777 North First Street, 
Suite 410, San Jose, CA 95112; (408) 993-4713.  Written comments must be 
submitted no later than February 3, 2021, at 1:15 p.m. 
 
The proposed Code may also be reviewed at, and copies obtained from, the 
Executive Officer.   
 
 


